
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

8th July 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

END OF YEAR REWARD ASSEMBLY/PICNIC 
 
On Tuesday 19th July 2016 we are having a celebration assembly and also an end of year 10 picnic in 
Victoria Park, to reward the year group for all their efforts during this academic year. Students have 
worked extremely hard this year and we as a school recognise the importance of acknowledging their 
efforts.  
 
The celebration assembly will identify students who have either achieved outstanding results in the 
recent year 10 exams and will also reward those students who have made outstanding progress 
regardless of their academic starting points. All students of all abilities who have worked hard will be 
celebrated. Following this we will travel to Victoria Park to round off the day enjoying a picnic. 
 
Your child will be permitted to wear non uniform for this occasion but will need to arrive at the 
normal school time of 8.30am in time for registration at 8.35am. Students are required to bring a 
packed lunch for the picnic. However those students who are identified as Free School Meals will have 
a lunch provided by the school. Once the picnic is over students will be dismissed from Victoria Park 
rather than returning to school for dismissal as we will end the school day in the park. 
 
On a personal note I would like to thank all parents and carers for your constant support and efforts 
throughout the entire academic year, we as a school community appreciate your input a great deal.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
J. Addae 

 
Ms J Addae 
HEAD OF YEAR 10 
 


